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NEWSBITES

OUR COMMUNITY OF SUPPORT

WE TURNED 1 ON MARCH 10TH!!

Can you believe that YourTechQ turned 1 year old on
March 10th 2023! What an incredible year of building,
connecting, learning,  growing, innovating, and
expanding our intergenerational digital skills training
journey! 

Our growth would not be possible without your
incredible support and collaboration for the past one
year! As much as we have loved supporting our senior
learners learning digital skills, we have learned so
much from you all!  Thank you for being patient with
us and walking this journey with us. WE LOVE GOING
BACK TO YOUR COMMUNITIES!!

WE ARE A YOUTH-LED NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION, AND WE STRIVE TO
EDUCATE DIFFERENT COMMUNITIES ON TECH USAGE AND ACCESSIBILITY

IN ORDER TO CREATE DIGITAL EQUITY

YOURTECHQ@GMAIL.COM
FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK, INSTAGRAM, AND TWITTER



WHAT'S NEXT?

A CALL FOR NATIONALS!!!!!!

We had the amazing opportunity  to present our
work to more than 800 digital equity leaders,
researchers, and policymakers at the National
Digital Inclusion Alliance (NDIA) conference,
Netinclusion2023 in San Antonio, TX from Feb
28th-March 2nd. NDIA, City of Portland, and
Comcast!!! We are honored  and humbled by your
support and generous sponsorship.

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK, INSTAGRAM, AND TWITTER

Recruit local high school volunteers and train them
as YourTechQ Tech Trainers
Build partnership with diverse senior communities
to expand our service and bring a more equitable
solution for digital divide
Offer virtual tech support to the older adult
learners who are comfortable with basic digital
skills of device usage

Arrange specialized tech events by inviting guest
speakers in collaboration with our medical and
corporate partners 
Create pathways for meaningful community
service projects and Ed-tech/Health-tech
internships for local high school students 
Bring scholarship opportunities to support
students in need of financial assistance 

Immediate Plans for Summer 2023:

Bigger Plans Beyond Summer 2023:

WE ARE IMMENSELY
GRATEFUL AND WOULD LIKE

TO THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR
GRACIOUS PARTNERSHIP AND

TRUSTING US WITH OUR
SERVICES.

ANISHA & SHOMIK

YOURTECHQ@GMAIL.COM


